
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 13th September 

 

 

 

Dear parents,  

 

We hope your children have settled in well and are enjoying the start of their journey at Stroud Valley. In 

order to help you and your children we will be putting on an information session, on phonics and early reading. 

We will be repeating the same information session at twice in the same day, to enable as many parents to 

come as possible so please only indicate one session (if you are able to make it).  

 

The reading and phonics session will be on Tuesday 26th September 2023 at 9.30am-9:50am, and again from 

2:30pm-2.50pm. Please indicate on the reply slip below which session you intend on coming to. If you are 

unable to attend but would like a copy of the information used, please write your email below and we will 

endeavour to send you the information we provide. This is only an early introduction to what your child is 

learning at school.  

 

Many thanks 

Miss Nesbitt and Miss Harrison 
 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

 

CHILD’S NAME……………………………………………………………… 

 

Please tick the relevant boxes of the sessions you intend to come to below: 

 

I will be attending the reading and phonics session on Tuesday 26th September at 9:30am   or 2:30pm   
 
I am unable to attend and would like a copy of the information emailed to me  
 

 

Email address………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

Castle Street 

Stroud 

GL5 2HP 

Telephone  01453 764400 

Fax  01453 755101 

admin@stroudvalley.gloucs.sch.uk  

 

Headteacher  - Debbie Sleep 


